Proha Oyj       Stock Exchange bulletin November 16,2001 at 10.50 am

CORRECTION TO OPUS360 CORPORATION RESCHEDULES ITS THIRD QUARTER 

CONFERENCE CALL

On November 15 Opus360 Corporation, a Proha subsidiary, announced

that the rescheduled quarterly conference call will be held on

Monday, November 19, 2001 at 10.00 am New York time. The phone

numbers forthe call were incorrect. 

The correct numbers to call are:

1 (800) 531-3039 (USA)

1 (847) 413-2907 (International)

Conference ID: 5051566 - Artemis Third Quarter Earnings Call

To participate in the conference call on November 19, 2001,

please call the above number at 9.55 am New York time at the latest.

A telephonic replay will be available from November 19, 2001 at

12:00 p.m., New York time, through November 27, 2001 at:

1 (888) 843-8996 (USA) 

1 (630) 652-3044 (International) 

Conference ID: 5051566
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